
Hello, 

I am a resident of Glendale and I object to the above-noted development for the following 
reasons: 

-proposed building height is not consistent with the rest of the community -increased traffic in 
the community and especially on residential roads 
-59 of 68 households (87%) surveyed were against this development 

I am asking city council to reject this application. 

Thank you. 
Leslie Paarup 
1909 Grand Oaks Drive SW 
(403) 229-4169 
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